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JF/sa 21st August 1984

Rev. Fr. Antonious Thabet
Rev. Fr. Bishoy Makar
Rev. Fr. Antonios Farag

Coptic Orthodox Patriarchate,
St. Mark's Church,

Allen Street,

Kensington,

London W8 6UX.

Dear Brothers in Christ,

I have received with concern and anxiety your letter concerning
Dr. George Habib.Bebawl with surprise only that you have not written
directly to me personally. The invitation to Dr. Bebawi comes from
our Awards Committee, whose Chairman is at present away, as I have
myself been away until recently. All that I can say at the moment
is that the invitation to Dr. Bebawi is an invitation to him
personally as an individual and not as a representative of any
church and that it is very clearly for one year only.

Best wishes,
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JOHN FERGUSON
President



